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Important Upcoming Dates 

Thursday, February 29 
➢ Div. 3 to Film Festival 

Tuesday, March 5 
➢ Div. 11,12,13 Physical Health Program 
➢ PAC Meeting at 6:00 pm 

Thursday, March 7 
➢ Storming into Spring Concert: 11:00 to 12:00 

Whole School Dress Rehearsal; 1:30 to 2:30 
Concert for Parents 

Monday, March 11 
➢ Class Photos  

We are pleased to invite you to our 
Spring Concert on Thursday, March 
7th at 1:30pm.  The concert will be 
held in the new DLG gym and will 
feature performance by all divisions 
around the theme: Storming into 
Spring! 
 
Ticket Information* 
Due to limited space in the gym, we 
are pre-booking tickets to control the 
numbers for fire safety reasons.  
 
Update: We have given out all our 
printed tickets. We will release more 
tickets when we figure out how many 
chairs we can fit in our new gym.  

 
Costume/Attire Information 
Below is a guideline for concert attire. 
As our theme is all about weather, 
students are all welcome to dress in 
light rain gear, spring-like clothing, in 
any colour. Please ask your child for 
more specific details about their 
piece/song.  
 
• Divisions 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 9: All black/

dark colours  
• Divisions 6, 7, 8, 10: It’s springtime! 

(the storm has passed and there is 
sunshine!) 

• Divisions 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 
18: Light rain-gear, no umbrellas 

Spring Concert: 
Thursday, 

March 7th at 
1:30 pm  

Div. 1 Student Recycling 

Hot Lunch Containers 

Please help us plan 
for September. We 
are making 
projections for the 

2024-2025 school year. 

Please complete the online form 
(link) to tell us if your child will be 

returning (or not) to DLG 

Current Grade 7 students do not have 
to complete this form as they will all 
be going to high school. 

 If there are changes after you have 
submitted the form, you can contact 
the principal.  

Is Your Child 
Returning to DLG 

in September? 

https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WC6KCzB7CEq6t9dVWeDjpdfqXMEYKqBAomtUIyUtE-dURVg1WkZSRTY4QkU5QlhPNzQzNkRJMjAwUC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WC6KCzB7CEq6t9dVWeDjpdfqXMEYKqBAomtUIyUtE-dURUJDREZWTzZUTVpJNTg1SkZJOU5FQ1dHMC4u
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The DLG PAC is hosting its second 
'Date Night' childminding fundraiser 
on Friday, March 1, 2023 from 6 PM 
to 9 PM.  
 
Childminding services will be 
available at the school for any DLG 
students in kindergarten to grade 7 so 
parents/guardians can enjoy a 
quiet evening out (or at home)!  
 
CHILDREN MUST BE DLG STUDENTS.  
 
Pre-registration and payment are 
required. 
 
The cost will be $20.00 per child and 

includes snacks and drinks. Please 
complete the registration form below 
and we will send you a confirmation 
email with payment instructions.  
 
There is limited capacity so we cannot 
guarantee space for everyone at this 
time. 
 
Doors will open at 6 PM but you may 
drop off at any time. If you are going 
out somewhere, please give 
yourself plenty of time to get back to 
the school as pick up is to be no later 
than 9 PM.  
 
To Pre-Register, see link.  

Parents/
Guardians... Do 
You Need a Kid-

Free Evening? DLG 
Date Night Friday, 

March 1—
Reminder 

A reminder for families who order 
PAC Hot Lunch for Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays that the 
deadline to order is Thursday, March 
14. 

Pizza lunch will continue on 
Thursdays to raise funds for Div. 1,2,3 
Outdoor School.   

To purchase hot lunch for your child
(ren), go to https://
www.schoolcashonline.com 

 

Don’t forget to 
bring cutlery for 
your child. 

 

Please note 
that hot lunch 
is a optional 
program 
intended for 
fund raising.  

 

Student Hot Lunch 
for April: Deadline to 

Order is this 
Thursday, March 

14—Reminder 

The PAC will host an in-class movie on 
Friday, March 15th. Each classroom 
teacher will select a movie to watch 
during school and the funds raised by 
each class determine which snack 
package that class receives. We 
suggest a donation of $3 - $5 per 
student and all students in the class 
will receive the same items. The class 
must collectively raise a minimum 
amount to receive ONLY ONE of the 
following packages. 
 
Package 1: Popcorn only - Class raises 
$30 - $39 
Package 2: Popcorn, chips & gummies 
- Class raises $40 - $70 
Package 3: Popcorn, chips, gummies 
& a chocolate coated vanilla ice 
cream bar - Class raises $71 or more 

DONATION DEADLINE: WEDNESDAY, 
MARCH 13TH 
 
• Donate via SchoolCash Online 
• E-transfer to pac.dlg@gmail.com 
• Question: DLG street 
• Answer: cartier8370 
 
Must include division and/or 
teacher’s name in memo (e.g. Div. 11/
Ms. Yang); otherwise, the donation 
cannot be added to your child’s class. 
 
All funds raised will be used for future 
PAC events and initiatives (e.g. future 
movie events, end of year parties, 
etc.). Thank you for supporting our 
school! 

DLG PAC In-Class 
Movie Fundraiser: 
Friday, March 15th 

https://www.dlgpac.com/datenight
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
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Community Programs 
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